
CCOY
NOMINATION FORM

Sponsored by

The Cotton Consultant of the Year 
(CCOY) Award marks more than 
four decades. The award recognizes 
a consultant who has made great 
contributions to the cotton industry 
through outstanding customer  
relations, leadership and innovation. 
It honors a consultant who not only 
meets these requirements but also 
exceeds them.

Syngenta and Cotton Farming 
magazine — CCOY sponsors — are 
soliciting your help in selecting the 
2022 recipient, who will be named 
at a special celebration Friday,  
Feb. 24, 2023, at the Peabody Hotel 
in Memphis, Tennessee.

The winning consultant and the 
person who nominates the winner 
receive a two-night hotel stay and 
airfare to Memphis. The 2022 CCOY 
recipient also will be featured in a 
four-page salute in the February 
2023 issue of Cotton Farming.

Submit nominations 
by Aug. 15, 2022.
Mail: Carroll Smith 
7201 Eastern Ave.
Germantown, TN 38138

Scan/Email: csmith@onegrower.com
You can print an electronic version of 
the form located on the Cotton Farming 
website at www.cottonfarming.com.

Nominate online:
cottonfarming.com/ccoy

Cotton Consultant 
of the Year 2022

If you would like to nominate a consultant deserving of this outstanding 
recognition, please take a moment to fill out the following form. 

Consultant’s Name:

Company Name:

Mailing Address:

City:				    State:			   ZIP:

Phone:				    Email:

In your own words, please tell us why you are nominating the consultant above for the Cotton Consultant 
of the Year Award. Additional pages may be attached, emailed or attached to the online nomination form.

Background:

Biographical/Industry Involvement Background. This information as well as support letters may be 

attached to this form, emailed or attached to the online nomination form.

Your Name:

Mailing Address:					   

City:				    State:			   ZIP:

Phone:				    Email:

Please use a separate page for biographical/professional information. Additional 
recommendations via letters or emails from other farmers, consultants and industry 

members are also encouraged to provide support for the nominee.


